
The Computer Proficiency Exam is Near! 
Thursday, January 19, 2017 

12:00 p.m. 
Room F11 

Click Here to sign up 
 

Bring your photo ID (student ID, driver’s permit/license or passport, 
etc.). 

Students must sign into their school Google .net account. to register. 
 
 

Thank you. 

The FWHS Business Department 
 
Looking ahead - The next and final proficiency exam for the year will be during 

finals week in June. 

https://docs.google.com/a/fairfieldschools.net/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfaVvxF5h2DNFssTqZ3vX6AszoDNPSKpvxCXHFaB-tnCQsFBg/viewform

